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Gitchi Ode’ Akiing Access from East Michigan Street and East Superior Street closed beginning Monday, October 24

 

[Duluth, MN] The elevated boardwalk which provides access to Gichi-Ode’ Akiing from East Michigan Street
and East Superior Street will be closed beginning Monday, October 24. This closure is due to the demolition of
the building at 102-108 E Superior Street and is expected to last eight weeks. Signage and fencing will be in
place to route park and trail users to alternative access locations. The attached map shows the closure and
detour route.
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